Natalie F. Smith

Attorney

Florida Power & Light Company

700 Universe Boulevard

Juno Beach, FL  33408-0420

(561) 691-7207

(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile)






April 11, 2005
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
Ms. Blanca S. Bayó, Director

Division of the Commission Clerk and

 Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission

Betty Easley Conference Center

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re:
Request for confidential classification of materials provided in connection with staff audit, by Florida Power & Light Company [Audit Control No. 04-230-4-10]


Docket No. 050245–EI
Dear Ms. Bayó:

On April 7, 2005, Florida Power & Light Company filed its Request for Confidential Classification of materials provided in connection with staff Audit Control No. 04-230-4-10.  FPL requests that its Request be processed as a claim pursuant to Rule 25-22.006(5), Florida Administrative Code, instead of a Request for Confidential Classification pursuant to subsection (4) of that rule.

Please contact me should you have any questions.






Sincerely,







s/Natalie F. Smith






Natalie F. Smith
NFS:ec


